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Steven Badger on KPRC Houston — Proposed
Roofing Law Aims to Protect Consumers

March 6, 2019

Steven Badger, a partner in the Dallas office of Zelle, was interviewed by
KPRC Houston for a segment titled "Proposed Roofing Law Aims to Protect
Consumers."

During the interview, Badger provides an overview of the "Reroofing
Contractor Registration Statute" recently introduced in the Texas legislature.

Click here to see "Proposed Roofing Law Aims to Protect Consumers."
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